
From: s47F
Sent: Tuesday, 23 June 2020 2:27 PM 
To: 
Subject: Proposed Media Release 
Importance: High 

Afternoon 

 Middlegate intersection. Yesterday 
morning, I was able to have two camera’s belonging to  up on the two poles at the intersection. 
Along with this I made up two signs to let the Public know that security cameras are in place

I have attached a draft Media release to 

Thank you and kind regards 

Norfolk Island Regional Council 
PO Box 95, Norfolk Island 2899 | 
T (+6723) | M (+6723) 
www.norfolkisland.gov.nf 

Integrity | Communication | Accountability | Respect | Excellence 

IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING CONTENT 
The views expressed in this e-mail are not necessarily those of the Norfolk Island Regional Council unless otherwise stated.  The Norfolk Island Regional 

Council does not warrant that this message is free from viruses or any other defect or error. 

IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING CONFIDENTIALITY 
This electronic message is intended only for the addressee and may contain confidential information.  If you are not the addressee, any transmission, 

distribution or photocopying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited.  The confidentiality attached to this e-mail is not waived, lost or destroyed by reasons of a 
mistaken delivery to you.  The information contained in this e-mail transmission may also be subject to Freedom of Information legislation.  If you have 

received this e-mail in error, please contact the author of the message, as soon as practicable. 

Please consider the environment before printing. 
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